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Today I started my day with a school Zoom meeting.   For some reason my internet connection was 

“unstable.”  I had to call my teammate after to ensure I got all the information.  Thankfully, hearing 

every 10th word was enough for me to comprehend it all, funny!    I then Zoomed with my students.  We 

met for quite a while.  We went over the rest of our Anthology, reviewed fractions, and watched and 

discussed a video on growth mindset.  I want them to understand that everything we encounter that is 

new, is just something we will learn, not something we need to fear.  We all learn at different rates and 

we should never feel that we are incompetent.  We may not get something yet, but we will get it.  They 

need to understand that we learn from our mistakes.  I’ve engraved that in my classroom but continue 

to emphasize that.  I discussed how hard that is even for adults.   

After our zoom, I went through and answered questions from parents and sent the link for tomorrows 

Zoom.  I also answered questions about our meetings.  I set up appointments for next week with the 

work we need to conduct.  I’m excited to work next week and hopefully have a regular schedule.  It 

won’t be the same since our kiddos won’t be there.  I miss my kiddos! 

Thanks, 

Kim Black 

Third Grade Teacher 

Sun Canyon 


